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Minutes of the April 23, 2020 Executive Committee Meeting of the 
Southeastern Connecticut Regional Resources Recovery Authority 

Held at the Gales Ferry Office

SCRRRA Executive Committee Meeting – April 23, 2020

Page | 2

1. Call Meeting to Order 

      Meeting was called to order at 2:09 pm.

2. Roll Call          
	Joe Bragaw
	East Lyme Representative
	P
	Denise Dembinski
	Sprague Alternate Representative
	A

	Gary Schneider
	Groton Representative
	P
	John Phetteplace
	Stonington Representative & Board President
	P

	Joe Lozier
	Ledyard Representative
	A
	
	
	


P = Present, C=Call In (Audio), A=Absent              
Quorum Present
Others: David Aldridge, SCRRRA Executive Director; Robin Cano, SCRRRA Operations Administrator; Chris Roman, SCRRRA Finance Manager; SCRRRA Legal Counsel Richard Barger, SCRRRA Consultant Jim Bolduc & Greg McCarron of SCS
3.   Act on Minutes OF Meetings Held on March 26, 2020
Majority was in favor, none were opposed.

      (Motion by Gary Schneider, 2nd by John Phetteplace)
4.  Finance reports:  
Chris Roman reviewed YTD - March finance report.



Motion to move up to $1.2 Million from Capital Account




Discussion: None




Majority was in favor, none were opposed.




(Motion by Joe Bragaw, 2nd by John Phetteplace)
5.  President / Staff Reports:

I. Composting Presentation:
Greg McCarron did a presentation for the Executive Committee and walked them through what a Composting Pilot will entail and explained the steps involved.
6.  Executive Session:  


Motion to move into Executive Session



Discussion: None



Majority were in favor, none were opposed



(Motion by Joe Bragaw, 2nd by Gary Schneider)
7.  New Business:  







Motion to move forward with Composting Pilot.  Not to exceed $50K






Discussion: See Above






Majority was in favor, none were opposed.







(Motion by Gary Schneider, 2nd by John Phetteplace)
ADJOURNMENT
John Phetteplace asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  It was made by Joe Bragaw and seconded by Gary Schneider.

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 3:28 p.m.


Respectfully Submitted,
Gary Schneider
Secretary


